
Dear Friend

I have heard from a couple of local businesses that need advice about the safety
requirements linked to control of Coronavirus.

I’m not an expert (who can be with the rules changing so often!) But I thought it
might be useful to share a couple of website links with you.

The Federation of Small Business has a great range of advice on its website. It
includes information about financial help, risk assessments and the rules on
facemasks and other protective equipment. You can find it online here:

North Norfolk District Council has a page full of advice and links to other
resources:

Norfolk County Council’s advice page is here:

I hope these links are useful. If there is anything I can do to help further, please
do let me know.

Thank you for everything you have done to support your community this year
and to keep customers safe. Very best wishes for Christmas, and here’s to a
better 2021!

Yours sincerely

Ed Maxfield
County Councillor for Mundesley Division
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